
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:

James Edgar, Rita Parker, Francis Billington, Raymund Graves, Monica Hill, Mrs Matthews,

 Fred Dukes, Vincent Westcott, Philomena Dwyer, Edith Grourk, 

Bernadette Doyle, Kathleen Bunyan, George Saggers, Fr Joseph Drew,

 Alfred Camacho, Dan Hopkins and Nora Murphy.

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Isla Caton, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu,
 Fr John Duckett, Joanne Fitzsimmons, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan, Margaret Harvey, 
Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, Patricia Medlin, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Fr Martin Nott,
 Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr Eamonn Power,  
Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, 

Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 

Applying for a place in a Catholic Secondary School for September 2019

DIOCESAN GUIDANCE TO PARENTS/CARERS

If you are intending to apply for a place for your child for September 2019, you need to see your Parish Priest and ask him for a Certificate of Catholic Practice. Your Parish Priest will give this to you providing he is satisfied you are a practising Catholic. You will then need to take this to the Catholic School to which you are applying, together with your child’s Baptismal Certificate (or Certificate of Reception where appropriate). If you do not, for whatever reason, qualify for a Certificate of Catholic Practice and your child is baptised, then your application will come into the next category for Baptised Catholic Children. For further details, please read carefully the admissions criteria/arrangements of the Catholic school to which you wish to apply. If you think you are likely to be, in this second category, please do still apply in the normal way, and remember to take a copy of your child’s Baptismal Certificate to the school. Parents are invited to see Fr Tom to discuss their “practice in faith” on the following dates: 

For Secondary School ONLY

Surnames A-L Monday 8th October between 5pm and 7pm

Surnames M-Z Wednesday 10th October between 5pm and 7pm.

 There is no need to make an appointment, just turn up in the Church. Both parents (where possible) should attend together with the child for whom the certificate is sought. 
Goldenfest

To celebrate 50years of St Peter’s School, the Parent’s Association wish to invite all past/present parents and all parishioners to a “Goldenfest” on Saturday 29th September from 7.30pm. Live band and disco. Licensed bar and Fish & Chip van on site. Adults only and entrance fee of £5 includes a complimentary glass of Pimm’s. For tickets please contact the school office or Annette Bacon on 07961 154851

Home Mission Sunday This weekend after all Masses we will have the deferred Annual Diocesan 2nd Collection for Home Mission Sunday.
First Holy Communion The first session for parents (no children) is on Wednesday 26th September in the Church at 7.30pm. At least one parent of each child should attend. 

The Charities Committee wish to thank everyone who supported the recent Bring and Buy sale.  The marvelous sum of £454.65 was raised for charity.
Our Lady’s Birthday You are cordially invited to Our Lady's birthday party on Sunday 30th September after the 9.30am Mass in the Parish Hall. The event is hosted by Our Lady of Walsingham Praesidium and everyone is welcome to come along and find out more about our Parish Legion of Mary Group.
Eucharistic Ministers and Readers If you receive a paper copy of your rota, please collect from the Correspondence rack. Thank you.

Parish Bazaar There will be a meeting for parish organisations and anyone who wants to become involved or find out more, on Monday 15th October at 7.30pm in the Community Centre. All are welcome.

Feast of St Edward the Confessor (Sung Evensong) at Westminster Abbey Shrine of St Edward at 5pm on Friday 12th October. You must be there at 4.30pm to get in for the Service. (No reservations this year) 

Eucharistic Reflections booklets are available at the back of the church priced £1.50. 

S.V.P.On Sunday 16th September our members met with other groups from around the Diocese for a Festival Mass at Brentwood Cathedral. The Mass was followed by talks on the John Bosco Summer Camps and the overseas work the SVP does around the world. We all came together after for a get together and refreshments.

Brentwood News Your free copy is available from the back of the church.

Calling all who read the Words of Scripture at Mass. A day of reflection and enrichment has been arranged to take place at The Becket Centre, Woodford Green on Saturday 20th October led by Dr Marian Tolley from Shrewsbury Diocese. Marian has a highly respected reputation for running work-shops in liturgical music; the training of deacons and for speaking on various topics relating to the liturgy.  The day will start at 10 am with registration & refreshments and will end at 4 pm. Please bring a packed lunch, tea and coffee will be available during the day. Book your place by the Doodle link  https://doodle.com/poll/h49mzkv7hxxqu8tw or call 01206 385881 or email adeleangel@dioceseofbrentwood.org or Bernadette atrichard.ebling@btinternet.com  
Service of Healing Prayer at St. Joseph's Church, Champion Road Upminster Tuesday 2nd October at 8pm. For details contact Richard & Frances Healy 01708 250717

Healing Service at English Martyrs, Hornchurch If you are feeling stressed, anxious, emotionally or psychologically broken or generally struggling with life, you are warmly invited to attend our Healing Service on Sunday 29th September from 6-8pm.

You can find us at English Martyrs Church Hall, 240 Alma Avenue, Hornchurch RM12 6BJ

The Catholic Church and the European Project A study day on at Christ the Eternal High Priest, Gidea Park, on Saturday 6th October from 11am-3pm. Admission is free. Please bring your own lunch. Please make your booking by email to GPstudydays@gmail.com
Nearly New good bunk beds going free. Please contact Pat on 01708 761609.

New Parishioners

It is important that every parishioner is registered in the parish. Inside the ‘green’ Welcome leaflet at the back of the church you will find a ‘pink’ registration form to be completed and returned to the Parish Office.

This Week’s Mass Intentions
Saturday 22nd      

6.30pm 
Raymond O’Donnell RIP (Foundation)    
Sunday 23rd       
       
9.30am
John Byrne RIP (Byrne/Murphy) 


11.30am
The People of the Parish   
Monday 24th                  
12noon
Thanksgiving (Lobo)   
Tuesday 25th        
 
12noon 
Private Intention
Wednesday 26th 


12.15pm
Dorothy Mulley RIP (Conti)   
Thursday 27th 
       
8.30am
Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Friday 28th           

12noon
Holy Souls (Holy Souls Box) 
Saturday 29th     

6.30pm 
The People of the Parish   
Sunday 30th       
       
9.30am
Connie Murphy RIP (McGlade)  


11.30am
Brendan Brophy RIP (Young/O’Reagan) 
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the Sacrament of Reconciliation from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 
11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.
What’s On?
Mon 24th     
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre

Baptism Interviews
6 & 7pm 
Priest’s House

Tues 25th     
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 

Hospital 
1.00pm
Romford


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 26th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Parish Pastoral Forum (Chair)  
11.00am
Priest’s House Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Communion for the First Time 
7.30pm
Church

Guides
7pm-8.30pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 27th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am – 12nooon
Parish Hall 

Priest’s Deanery Meeting
10.30am
Elm Park
Fri 28th         
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall
Sun 30th      
Legion of Mary 
after 11.30am Mass
Community Centre

Rainbows/Brownies
2pm- 5pm
Parish Hall
Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend: 16th Sept
 Envelopes: £706.90     Cash: £415.80     

Standing Orders to 5th September £1622.52
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	Parish newsletter   ST. EDWARD THE CONFESSOR

CATHOLIC CHURCH

(St Edward is the Patron Saint of our Deanery)

   Parish Priest: Father Tom Jordan 

  5 Park End Road, Romford, Essex RM1 4AT

  Telephone & Fax: 01708 740308

  e-mail: romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org

  Parish Website www.stedwards-romford.org.uk    

  Diocese of Brentwood Registered Charity No.234092

  Web Site: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
   St. Peter’s Primary School         01708 745506

  Head Teacher:                              Mrs Jenny Waterfield    


Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Twenty-Fifth Sunday of the Year (B) 
23rd September 2018 
Confirmation 2019
Thinking of being Confirmed next year? You are invited to come along to the Parish Community Centre for a Confirmation Taster Session on Sunday 18th November from 6.00pm - 7.00pm for an informal chat and to find out what is involved.  Application forms will be available at the meeting for young adults (not parents) in Year 11 or above, seeking to receive the Sacrament in 2019.  The closing date is Sunday 2nd December 2018. Interviews will take place on Sunday 9th December between 6pm and 8pm. Baptism Certificate’s MUST be presented at the interview if you were not baptised at St Edward’s. Dates for the Confirmation Programme will be attached to the Application Form and candidates MUST be able to attend ALL sessions and especially the Retreat at Walsingham House Abbotswick (22nd – 24th March 2019). 
World's Biggest Coffee Morning – ALL WELCOME

This year on Friday September 28th 9.30 am until 12pm in the Community Centre, we will be supporting the World's Biggest Coffee Morning. This is for the Macmillan Cancer Support and last year your support was much appreciated.    There will be gifts available to buy and a raffle. Any donations of cakes / raffle prizes would be appreciated. These can be given to Annette Bacon or Sarah Gallagher up at the school or left in the Parish Shop. So why not be part of it and make time for people by getting together for a coffee and a chat while supporting this very worthy cause. 
